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RE-TENDER NOTICE FOR HOUSE KEEPING 

Due to poor response to the Housekeeping tender notice No:F.1(Univ-

Hostels)Provost/Ku/17 dated: January 31, 2017, published in the daily 

newspaper Greater Kashmir on 03-02-2017 , sealed tenders affixed with Rs.5/- 

Revenue stamps are invited once again from registered housekeeping agencies 

/ entrepreneurs for providing uninterrupted and round the clock cleaning and 

housekeeping services in the Habba Khatoon, Rabia Basria  and Quarat Ul-Ain 

Haider Girls Hostels University of Kashmir. It is hereby notified that the last 

date of receipt will now be 16th of February 2017 instead of 07-02-2017. The 

tender details are available on the Website of the University of Kashmir 

www.kashmiruniversity.com). 

Provost 

No:F.1(RE-HK-Hostels)provost/GH/Ku/17 
Dated: February 8, 2017 
 

 


